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	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

National Honor; Chance Brooks wins NARRU Distinguished Educator Award
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A strong commitment to teaching has garnered Chance Brooks, a professor and associate chair of Tech’s Department of Animal and Food Sciences, the 2016 Non-Land-Grant Agricultural and Renewable Resources Universities’ Distinguished Educator Award. He was presented his award at a special presentation last month during a NARRU meeting in Platteville, Wisconsin. more »
RESEARCH FOCUS
CASNR, TAWC researchers tenaciously battle to slow decline of Ogallala Aquifer
[image: image4.jpg]


Chuck West, director of CASNR’s Water Center, says agricultural researchers strive to improve water use efficiency in many different aspects of production. The rub? Farmers depend on quality yield to make a profit, and the right amount of water translates into better yields and quality. A growing worldwide population demands more from those fewer acres for food, meat and fiber.  more »
AG COUNCIL 360
Will Braack named October ‘Aggie of the Month’
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Name: Will Braack; Major: Plant and Soil Science; Classification: Senior; Organization: Agronomy Club; Hometown: Pilot Point; Month: October  more »
  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to CASNR help support scholarships and much more.
CASNR’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and CASNR graduates continue to be a testimony to CASNR’s success 
UPCOMING 

Happy Holidays & Warm Wishes
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We wish you a very happy holiday season and a peaceful and prosperous New Year. Please take time during the rush of the holidays to enjoy the things in life that really matter. Take in the serene moments spent with friends and loved ones, and may the wonder of the season surround you.  more »
 CASNR Christmas Open House
        Dec. 13, 2016

        Goddard Building 


	

	
	CASNR honored three standout leaders with Gerald W. Thomas Outstanding Agriculturalist Awards on Nov. 10 during its 89th annual Pig Roast at the Lubbock Memorial Civic Center. This year’s recipients are Edwin Teeter for agricultural production; Gail Kring for agribusiness; and Randy Boman for public service. The Pig Roast also celebrates scholarship donors, recipients and judging teams. The outstanding agriculturalist awards, established in 1969, are named for Gerald Thomas, who served as dean of Tech’s College of Agricultural Sciences from 1958 to 1970.  more »
GALLERY: New steel goes into place on new Bayer Plant Science Building Tower
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In a stunningly quick rise of steel, construction teams placed the steel girders that will serve as the core foundation of a new two-story tower going into place just outside the CASNR Dean’s Office on the northwest corner of the Goddard building. The project, scheduled for completion by the end of February, completes the exterior enhancement of CASNR’s new Bayer Plant Science Building.  more »
  

GALLERY: CASNR’s roast draws big crowd to Memorial Civic Center
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More than 700 students, friends, faculty and staff of CASNR were on hand Nov. 10 for the 89th annual Pig Roast at the Lubbock Memorial Civic Center. The event celebrated scholarship donors, recipients and intercollegiate judging teams.  Among the evening’s speakers were CASNR Interim Dean Steve Fraze, as well as Jane Piercy, CASNR’s Director of Development and External Relations. more »
CASNR researcher determines desirable traits in dogs for potential adopters
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Alexandra Protopopova, an assistant professor in the Department of Animal & Food Sciences, has turned what started as her doctoral dissertation into a major research focus. She is attempting to determine what behavioral traits in dogs are most attractive to potential adopters and then working with shelters to train dogs to exhibit those traits when an adopter shows interest.  more »
 

Texas Tech’s meat, livestock judging teams fared well in final fall tune-ups
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In the final competitions before the national championships this month, the Texas Tech Meat Judging Team and Livestock Judging Team had strong showings in competitions. The Meat Judging Team finished in first place on Oct. 30 at the 35th annual Cargill High Plains Meat Judging Contest in Friona. Three students were in the top-ten overall led by Kye Schwartz, a junior from Wall.  more »
CASNR’s David Weindorf, ‘Between Earth and Sky’ invited to COP22
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Nominated by the USDA’s Climate Change Program Office, Executive Producer and CASNR’s Associate Dean for Research David Weindorf presented out-takes of the forthcoming documentary film, Between Earth and Sky – Climate Change on the Last Frontier, at the U.S. Pavilion’s Arctic Event, part of the Council of the Parties (COP22) international climate talks earlier this month in Marrakech, Morocco.  more »
 Student Retention; Advising Academy completes second round of training
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Twelve members of CASNR were honored last month as the second class of the CASNR Advising Academy. Representing five of the college’s departments and the CASNR Dean’s Office, participants focused on a series of workshops that ultimately aim to provide more consistency between programs, give faculty and staff more confidence when advising students.  more »
 

Ryan Earp takes first place in Nat’l FFA Organization Food Science competition
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A freshman from Texas Tech University’s Department of Plant and Soil Science was recently honored at the 89th National FFA Convention & Expo in Indianapolis. Ryan Earp, a plant and soil science major from Florence, was part of a four-member team that placed second in the National FFA Food Science and Technology Career Development Event.  more »
 

CASNR students take second in Nat’l FFA Organization Agricultural Issues Forum
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Two freshmen from College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources were recently honored at the 89th National FFA Convention & Expo in Indianapolis. Callie Hawkins, an animal science major, and Bailey Hufnagle, an agricultural communications major, were part of a seven-member team that placed second in the National FFA Agricultural Issues Forum 2016 competition.  more »
 

Texas Tech’s Department of Plant and Soil Science adds Wenxuan Guo
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Wenxuan Guo has been named an assistant professor with the Department of Plant and Soil Science. He stepped into his new post on Sept. 1. One of his primary goals at Tech is to establish interdisciplinary research and teaching programs that leverage state-of-the-art technologies to improve agricultural production with limited resources, especially water. more »
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